
    

May Meeting 
 

Dr. Janet Brashler   
75 Years (plus or minus) of 

Archaeology on the Grand River 

 

Submit news and event postings to Lynn Chapman, Coffinberry chapter president – lynnalanchapman@gmail.com 

Thursday, May 9th 
7:00 p.m. 

Lake Michigan Hall 
Room 249 

GVSU 

 

     www.facebook.com/groups/wlcmas 

Jan Brashler will be presenting our 
last presentation of the spring on 
“75 Years (plus or minus) of 
archaeology on the Grand River.”  
Jan will be talking about the history 
of archaeology on the Grand 
including the formation of the 
Coffinberry Chapter, and highlights 
of important discoveries made by 
archaeologists over the last several 
decades.  
 
A fun fact about the Coffinberry 
Chapter is that George Davis was 
the first new member after the 
Chapter was formed in 1951 

Avocational archaeologist and Coffinberry member, the 
late Buerl Guernsey writes field notes at the Middle 
Woodland site of Prison Farm 
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All meetings are free and open to 
everyone with an interest in the past! 
Parking in Lot M is free after 6:30 pm 
 
 

“Happy Jan” 
 
 


